

Review of unit 1, 2

I/ Find the word which is different from the other in the position of primary stress.

1. A. extended B. melting pot C. atmosphere D. populous
2. A. efficient B. populous C. pollution D. convenience

II. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from the others.

1. a. conflict b. forbidden c. reliable d. determine
2. a. conducts b. returns c. wanders d. wonders

III/ Choose the best option

1. Many people prefer to live in the countryside rather than in big cities because of its peaceful (convenience/ atmosphere/ beautiful).
2. The roads are (wide/ extended/ crowded) as one of the solutions to deal with traffic jams.
3. (Overcrowding/ pollution/ high cost of living) in the neighborhood is one of the causes of social evils.
4. We decided to move to another restaurant because the other restaurant was (qualified/ packed/ well- served).
5. They don't want to live in a very (popular/ popularity/ populous)city any more so they will leave next month.
6. Their (affect/ efficiency/ efficient) use of energy contributed to their economic growth.
7. Most people would like to live in (cosmopolitan/ metropolitan/ melting pot) areas because they are convenient.
8. Although he is (poverty/ rich/ poor), he is very generous.
9. It's a great (convenient/ convenience/ inconvenient) to have a bus stop near our house.
10. A _____ is a solid figure or object, made by carving or shaping wood, stone, clay, etc. (painting/ sculpture/ medal/ picture)
11. The government has done nothing to resolve the _____ over nurses' pay.
A. conflict B. flight C. crash D. war
12. We _____ for London just after ten. (get on/ show round/ set off/ grow up)
13. The _____ house is so noisy. They keep singing all day.
A. international B. rural C. neighbouring D. financial
14. The government attempted to control the fast- growing urban _____.
A. sprawl B. intelligence C. condition D. exhibition
15. It is by _____ the most polluted city in the world.
A. far B. further C. furthest D. most further
16. It is _____ in the city than it is in the city. (noisily/ more noisier/ noisier/ noisy)
17. She sings _____ among the singers I have known.
A. the most beautiful B. the more beautiful C. the most beautifully D. the more beautiful
18. She is _____ student in my class.
A. most hard- working B. more hard- working C. the most hard- working D. as hard- working
19. Let's take this road. It is _____ way to the city.
A. the shortest B. a shorter C. shortest D. A& B are correct.

IV/ Complete the paragraph with the words given

more due to impressed famous follow since

We went to Doi Tam, a village (1) _____ for its drum making techniques, in Ha Nam Province last month. The craft was first introduced to the village sometime in the 8th or 9th century. Today there are (2) _____ than six hundred drum makers living in Doi Tam village.

I was (3) _____ to see big drums in front of every house in the village. People say that it takes four workers three days to make a drum with a diameter of 1.5 metres. To make a drum, the craftsmen have to (4) _____ an eight stage process. Stretching the drumhead is the most

challenging stage (5) _____ they have to carefully assess the sound it makes. The other steps do not require such high skills. Nowadays, Doi Tam drums are not only famous in Viet Nam but are also sold to other countries such as Laos, Cambodia, Japan, and the USA.

V/ Read the text and do the exercise below.

Venice is a beautiful city in northeastern Italy. It is called 'The Floating City' as it is built on 117 small islands. This city has no roads. Instead, people use boats to travel along the canals. Flat-bottomed boats were once the main means of transport, but today motor boats are more popular. In Venice, you can visit the famous Piazza San Marco with its world famous basilica, the lovely bridges over the narrow canals, and some of the best museums in Western Europe.

Los Angeles

Los Angeles is the most populous city in California, and the second most populous city in the USA. It is a global city, a centre of business, international trade, entertainment, culture, media, and fashion. The Los Angeles area includes Hollywood, and leads the world in the creation of television productions, video games, and recorded music. The weather here is usually dry and warm. Visitors like to go to the film studios and to drive along Hollywood Boulevard. There are also some good beaches near the city, such as Venice Beach.

1. What is special about Venice?

2. Where's Los Angeles?

3. What can visitors do in Venice?

VI. Rewrite

1. The visitors are trying to learn English. They can communicate with foreign customer. (in order that)

2. This department store is an attraction in my city because the products are of good quality. (because of)

3. Although this hand-embroidered picture was expensive, I bought it.
Despite _____

4. I'll read that leaflet later. (look)

5. No other city in the region is developing faster than this one.
This city is developing _____

6. I have never watched such a boring film. (boring)
This is _____ I have ever watched.